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Thursday 29th February 2024  

Monday 4th March 2024 - Rags2Riches  
Monday 4th March 2024 - Stubbington  

Thursday 7th March 2024 - World Book Day  
Wednesday 13th March 2024 - Year 2, The Anvil  

Friday 22nd March 2024 - Year 5 Detective Project  
Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th March 2024 - 

Parents Evening  
Wednesday 27th March 2024 - Year 4 Viking Show  
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We are two months in to the new year - time is literally flying by! 
We would really like to ask for your help on the following. 

We are hoping to organise some Easter raffles and would love your support. We are trying to create a fund to 
support school trips and offset the cost of coaches. We have been really lucky to have such brilliant support from 

FOSSA on this, but it is still a massive drain on our resources. If you feel you are able to donate something 
chocolatey over the next three weeks - we will arrange these in to Easter hampers and raffle them the last week 

of term. All proceeds will go in our transport fund and shared equally between year groups. 
Year 5, myself, Miss Ridler and Miss Edwards, are off to Stubbington next week - fingers crossed we have some 

sunshine! 
In addition, it is World Book Day on Thursday 7th March. Hopefully this has not put any pressure on parents in 
sourcing an outfit. Children only need to wear their PJs and bring in their favourite book - the idea is to have a 

'Cosy Reading Day, with hot chocolate and lots of reading! We would love children to bring in £1 to support this 
day. 

Most of you will have seen Daisy on the gate in recent months. She is very settled in school and is looking 
forward to spending more time in school as the year moves on. Daisy is getting ready to share lots of stories on 

World Book Day. 
 

Don't forget FOSSA are organising our wonderful Mother's day Shop on Friday 8th! 
As you are aware, Mrs Burrell left Shamblehurst in January. As a result of this Miss Edwards is currently our 

SENDCo. This has been a change in role for Miss Edwards but she is embracing the challenge! Should you have 
any questions around your child's SEND provision please contact Miss Edwards via the office. 

 
Please be aware parents' evenings are on Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th March. Wednesday's meeting will 
be via Zoom. Mrs Curry will be available to discuss any Family support matters (and offer a nice cuppa!) on the 

Tuesday.  Miss Edwards is also available for face to face meetings on the Tuesday for SEND children. 
 

Well, it looks like March is a busy month already - thank you all for your continued support.  

 

       
 
     
 

 
Very best wishes,  

 

Mrs Jones      

 



 

 

  

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 2nd February 2024   

Lemur Class - Teon 
Starfish Class - Harper 

Lion Class - Finn 
Giraffe Class - Alice 

Seahorse Class - Theo  
Dolphin Class - Megan 

Gecko Class - Hugo 
Koala Class - Tammy 

Bushbaby Class - Alice 
Meerkat Class - Bella 

Jaguar - Kate 
Snow Leopard Class - Isla 

Tiger Class - George 
Cheetah Class - Megan 

 

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 9th February 2024   

Lemur Class - Poppy 
Starfish Class - Riana 
Lion Class - Eleanor  

Giraffe Class - Maizie 
Seahorse Class - Thea 
Dolphin Class - Alfie 

Gecko Class - Leo 
Koala Class - Finley 

Bushbaby Class – Alfie-Leigh 
Meerkat Class – Kyla-Rose 

Jaguar - Adrianna 
Snow Leopard Class - Thea 

Tiger Class - Eleanor 
Cheetah Class - Maddie 

 

The Nest Price increase from 15th April 2024 

We appreciate your continued support of The Nest Wraparound Care. Due to the increase in 
staff costs and food prices, we will be making a small price increase of 50p to breakfast club 

and the afterschool club fees. This price increase will take effect from Monday 15th April 2024. 

Breakfast Club - New Fee £5.50 Sibling Fee £5.00  
After School - New Fee £11.50 Sibling Fee £11.00 

This was a difficult decision to make, as we appreciate the effect it can have on our parents. 
We thank you for your understanding and support during this change. 

 

Celebration Certificate -  
Friday 23rd February 2024   

Lemur Class - Millie 
Starfish Class - Aurora 

Lion Class - Sidney 
Giraffe Class - Heidi 

Seahorse Class - Charlotte 
Dolphin Class - Nevaya 
Gecko Class - Hayden 

Koala Class - Deniz 
Bushbaby Class - Harry 

Meerkat Class - Isa 
Jaguar - Daniel 

Snow Leopard Class - Molly 
Tiger Class - Nathan 

Cheetah Class - Madlen 

 



 

  

Our school calendar on our school website is regularly updated - please ensure this is 
checked if you are unsure.  

Coats  
Please remember to send 
children with coats as they 

go outside whenever 
possible. Don’t forget to put 
their names inside so they 

do not get lost!  

 

Due to several children 
having severe nut allergies, 

we have a ‘no nuts’ policy at 
Shamblehurst.  

This includes Nutella in 
sandwiches!   

 

We can now accept card 
payments for Treat Friday. 

Minimum £1 spend.  
 

World Book Day – 

Thursday 7th March 

2024 – Children can 

wear their PJ’s to 

school! £1 donation  

  
 

A huge thank you to our PTA for running such 
fantastic discos before half-term - they were 

fantastic!   

 

 



 
 
 
 
  

On Tuesday 30th January 2024, Year 1 went on a trip to Beaulieu Motor Museum to enhance 
our learning for our enquiry ‘Can your dreams come true?’ It was fun filled, jam packed day full 

of wonderful experiences.  During the morning we had a ride in an old car which is over 100 
years old.  This car was made famous in the children’s books ‘Gumdrop’. We also rode the 

monorail.  This was so exciting when it actually passed through the museum.  We then had a 
guided tour of the motor museum where we saw so many different vehicles. We even saw the 
Karl Benz car and Henry Ford’s model T.  After a quick pit stop for lunch, we had a ride on the 
veteran open top bus.  A walk around ‘Top Gear’s need for speed’ completed our day. All the 
children were brilliant. They listened well and were very curious to learn throughout the day.  



 

 

  



 

 


